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14  PRODUCTS
H 25 ÷ 1025 MM

FOR TILE FLOORS &
DECKING

CAPACITY UP
TO 1000 KG/PC 

BALANCE PRO 

SELF-LEVELLING HEAD 

WITH STOP LEVELLING 

SYSTEM

ADJUSTABLE 
FROM ABOVE

MINIMUM HEIGHT

AS ANTI-SHOCK
HEAD ALL IN 1 SYSTEM
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With Balance Pro, 14 items are enough to satisfy every laying 
need. This innovative product, as a maer of fact, covers height 
from 25 to 1025 mm and, thanks to the revolutionary system “All in 
one”, the head can be used to automatically adjust the slope up to 
5% or to be tightly locked for all the situations which require a 
greater stability, as for the perimetral laying of small-format tiles. 
By inserting a lile ring nut close the head, tilting movement at 
thethe base of the slope self-adjustment system can be firmly 
blocked. Balance Pro is proposed as the most versatile and 
easiest to install product on the market thanks to its multiple 
advantages such as: automatically adjustment of the slope up to 
5% (with the possibility of reaching up to 10% using our slope 
correctors), regulation of heights from 25 to 1025 mm with a 
reduced number of items, seing from above by using the 
rresistant TOPKEY (compatible with 4 mm version) and its large 
range of heads for tile and decking. Tile heads, with 2 and 3 mm 
tabs, as all the heads of decking line, are equipped with rotation 
lock to allow the regulation of the height directly from the 
support base. Also in this case it’s possible to insert the ring nut 
to lock the head’s tilting movement. The head with Easy Click 
fixing is also available for the new Balance Pro too, for a quick 
ccoupling with the aluminium joists of the Rail System.
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BALANCE PRO
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BALANCE PRO

FIX RING TWIST LOCK 
RING

TOPKEY EXTENSION
h  100 mm

EXTENSION
h  10 mm

SLOPE CORRECTOR
CP EASY FLAT
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